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11th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Thursday 15th December, the whole school will visit The Wyvern Theatre in Swindon, to see the 

pantomime ‘Beauty and the Beast.’ 

 

Children will leave school at 9.15am and return at approximately 2.00pm.  

 

We are asking for £18.50 per child, which covers the cost of the theatre ticket and the coach costs.  

 

Please consent and make payment online by no later than Friday 2nd December, thus enabling us to 

purchase the tickets required. 

 

There will be no school dinners served on that day, so please provide a suitable packed lunch to eat in the 

theatre.  The children can also bring a small bag of sweets to eat during the performance if you so wish. We 

will not be visiting the confectionary stand. The children will each get an ice cream or allergy equivalent 

during the interval. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Amanda Willis 

Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

School visit to The Wyvern Theatre to see Beauty and the Beast on Thursday 15th December 

 

I give / I do not give permission for …………………………………………………(names of children) 

 

Class(es)………………......... 

 

I enclose £18.50 per child   or   I have paid via parentmail+pay     (please delete as appropriate)          

 

 

Signature of Parent / Guardian………………………………………………………….. 
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